
School Board Meeting:    April 23, 2018 
 
Subject: Bid Award – BCMS 

Ballfield Improvements 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen, Director 
       Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept low bid from Land Pride Construction, LLC. for $173,887.35 to complete 
the Ballfields Improvements at the Buffalo Community Middle School. 

 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the bid tabulation showing the 9 companies that submitted bids to 
complete the project. The low bid was submitted by Land Pride Construction out 
of Paynesville, MN.  
 
Also enclosed is the letter of recommendation from Anderson-Johnson and 
Associates giving their approval to enter into contract with Land Pride to 
complete the project.  
 
The scope of the project is to re-grade the ball fields between John Ause Blvd 
and the stadium. Also, to reconstruct the existing ball field, add a second ball 
field in the opposing corner, and add irrigation and drain tile. The site will also 
continue to be used as two full-size football/soccer fields.  
 
Not included in this number is the cost of seeding and fencing. 

 

 

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 763-
682-8773. 


